
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
Quorum of Board of Trustees in Attendance at the LPOSD Student Safety Summit: A Parent 

Education Forum 
 
As there will be a quorum of the Board of Trustees in attendance at the Lake Pend Oreille School District 
Student Safety Summit. Notice is hereby given that a majority of the Board will be present and in 
attendance at such events.  
 
Location: Sandpoint High School 
Date: April 17, 2024 
Location: 410 S. Division St., Sandpoint, ID 83864 
Time: 5:30 PM 
 
No Business of the Board is scheduled or will be occurring.  
No meeting of the Board will be held. Accordingly, no minutes will be taken. 
This Notice fulfills the Idaho State Code requirements for public meeting notices.  
 
NOTE: If any auxiliary aids or services are needed for individuals with disabilities, please contact the 
administration office, 263-2184, ext. 1000 no later than one (1) working day before the meeting.   
 
Dated this 12th day of April 2024 
Posted:​LPOSD Administration Office& lposd.org​ ​ By: ____________________​  
​ ​ ​ ​                                                         Kelly Fisher, Clerk 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 


